
CITY OF SALEM IL 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

October 3, 2022 – 6:00 PM 
 
 

 
 

I. Call to Order 
II. Prayer and Pledge of Allegiance 

III. Presentation of Petitions/Public Comments 
IV. Mayor’s Report and Presentations 

 
V.  City Council Action 

1. Consent Agenda 
(a)   Approval of Minutes – Sept. 19, 2022 

2. Approval of appointments to boards and commissions. 
3. Recognition of retirement of K-9 officer Freddy from Salem Police Department 

 
VI.      City Manager and Dept Head reports 
VII. City Attorney Report 
VIII. City Council member report 
IX. Motion to Adjourn 

 
 Rex A. Barbee  
City Manager 
RAB 
 
Quote of the day –  
 
Develop success from failures.  Discouragement and failure are 

two of the surest stepping stones to success. 
 
Dale Carnegie 
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1. Consent agenda – Approval of minutes of the Sept 19, 2022 Salem City Council meeting as 
presented.  Recommend approval of the minutes from September 19th, 2022. 

2. Mayor Farley offers the following names for appointments to the Library and Tourism boards.  
He would like to have Brad Crow serve on the Bryan Bennett Library Board and Brooke Frederick 
to serve on the Salem Tourism Board.  Both candidates have been contacted and are willing to 
serve in those capacities.  Recommend approval of appointment of Brad Crow to the Library 
Board and Brooke Frederick to the Tourism Board. 

3. Our Salem Police Department has had the services of K-9 Freddy for the last 7 years.  Freddy and 
his handler, Dustin Duncan, have worked together since October of 2015 and Freddy was 
officially retired from active service on September 2, 2022.  The Salem Police Department 
currently has another dog being trained for service and he is expected to join the force in 
December of this year.  To honor the years of service that Officer Freddy has provided to the 
Salem PD along with his handler, The Mayor, City Council and City staff want to honor their 
services and have a Certificate of Appreciation to bestow on the pair.  A short video of the end 
of duty ceremony will be shown at the meeting. 
  

 


